CHMS PTO General Board Meeting April 16 and May 14, 2020

Both scheduled CHMS PTO General Board Meetings were cancelled due to Covid-19 meeting restrictions and the State of Illinois Stay-At-Home Order.

The following were approved by way of electronic vote:

2020/21 Budget

75 Yay votes, 1 Nay vote

2020/21 PTO Board

112 Yay Votes, 4 Nay Votes

Co-Presidents: Jenny Driscoll & Michele Schubkegel

VP: Anastasia Nystedt Treasurer: Jen Buffardi

Assistant Treasurer: Margie Jeffords Recording Secretary: Courtney Stach

The electronic vote was done by way of a google document emailed to CHMS PTO Members via the weekly PTO Newsletter and Push Notifications.

The final 2019/20 Treasurer's Report will be presented at the first PTO General Meeting of the 2020/21 school year.